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As a school nutrition professional for the last 23 years, having the stigma of free 

meals taken away has increased participation at all levels. It is so nice to see the rise 

in participation for those who qualify for free meals now that they no longer stand out. 

Please keep free meals for all students going. Let's keep our kids nourished so they 

can learn! 


